
ERISWELL PARISH COUNCIL 

 

At a meeting of the Eriswell Parish Council held on 26th March 2019, the 

following were present: - Mrs P Brunning ;  Mesdames L Hall and S Wilkinson 

and Messrs  B Foster and D King 

APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

No apologies received 

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

No declarations received 

 

REPRESENTATIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 

There was representation from one member of the public present asking that 

Earlsfield Issues be more clearly indicated; Lack of lighting – he had 

approached Suffolk Highways who had referred him to the Parish Council and 

also volunteered to manage the Parish Council website 

MINUTES 

The minutes of the meeting held on 22nd January 2019 were signed as an 

accurate record by the Chairman 

MATTERS ARISING FROM THE MINUTES 

 

a) Emergency Plan – No further progress made 

b) Election Planning – Application packs were handed out to existing 

Council members and to members of the public in attendance 

 

The Chairman suspended the meeting and invited reports as follows 

 



SUFFOLK COUNTY COUNCIL 

There was no report received from Suffolk County Council 

FOREST HEATH DISTRICT COUNCIL 

There was no report received from Forest Heath District Council 

RAF LAKENHEATH 

There was no report received from RAF Lakenheath 

PLANNING  

There were no applications to review 

EXTERNAL MEETINGS 

The Chair advised that she had not attended any external meetings since the 

last Parish Council Meeting 

EARLSFIELD ISSUES 

Going forward the following issues were acknowledged and would form the 

focus in future: 

• Lighting 

• Pathways 

• Litter Bins/Dog Waste 

• Recycling Centre 

• Parking 

• Further development 

RADAR SPEED SIGNS 

It was agreed to keep this topic on the Agenda.  

 



FINANCIAL MATTERS 

a) Cheques were signed by Mr B Foster and Mr D King as follows – R 

Shimmon (Clerks wages for Feb/Mch) £233.46; HMRC (Clerk’s NI) 

£58.20; Community Action Suffolk (Webhosting) & Suffolk County 

Council (Lighting costs) 

b) Bank reconciliation shared 

 

CORRESPONDENCE 

Sundry items of general correspondence were passed to members for 

circulation 

 

NEXT MEETING 

It was confirmed that the next Parish Council meeting would be Tuesday 7th 

May following elections. 

The business of the meeting was concluded at 8.14 pm 

 

 

 


